
 

 
 

 
District School Board of Niagara invites applications for the following position: 

Feeder 
One (1) position 

 
 
 

The successful applicant will be reporting to the School Principal and join the school’s support 
staff team and provide feeding assistance to students needing extra support.   
 
There is currently a vacancy at Beamsville District Secondary School, 4317 Central Avenue, 
Beamsville, Ontario.   
 
Lunch times are from 11:15 a.m. to 12:15 p.m., Monday to Friday. 
 
The successful candidate must have patience, ability to work with children of various ages, 
conflict resolution skills, and be able to maintain authority and serve as an authority figure in the 
school community. 
 

Applicants may apply via email by sending a cover letter and resume to: 
Matt.Wilson@dsbn.org.  

 
Please use “Feeder Vacancy” as your e-mail subject line. 

 
We appreciate all the applications we receive, however, only those applicants selected for an 
interview will be contacted. 
 
 

 

“The District School Board of Niagara is committed to equity and inclusion in the recruitment and hiring of 
qualified staff who reflect the diversity of our region.  We encourage submissions from candidates who 

represent the various dimensions of diversity.  We will make interview and employment accommodations 
during the selection process, based on any of the human rights protected grounds.  Please notify us in 
advance and we will work with you to meet your needs.  Applicants are thanked for making known their 

interest in working for the District School Board of Niagara.  We encourage applications from all qualified 
individuals; however, only those under consideration will be contacted.” 

 

                                                                  
 
 
Sue Barnett                  Warren R. Hoshizaki  

Chair                       Director of Education 
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